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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 003524 
Date 29 April 2019 
 

Purple Bins 

 
Request: 
 
1. Please could you send me details of council payments to council 

workers/agencies, supplying purple bins on a Saturday, Sunday, bank holidays 
and extra work directives? The period of commencing the new purple bin 
scheme until todays date, 27/4/2019? 
Following reasonable enquiries, it has been established that the Council does 
not hold the above requested information as we are unable to itemise salary or 
agency payments to Waste Services operatives. 

 
Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, 
and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (“The Act”), that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to 
be informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  

 
2. How many council residents have paid for their purple bin by cash? 
 379 
 
3. The retail cost of a single unit/purple bin costed to the council? £17.20 

 


